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This is an attempt to clarify the confusion that exists between the two separate organizations for retired Oregon educators. 

OREA:
OREA is the state affiliate of the National Retired Teachers Association (NRTA), AARP’s Educator Community. Membership in OREA is not limited to retired educators (teachers, administrators, classified employees, and school volunteers), but also open to anyone interested in education. OREA does emphasize volunteer work with the motto being: To Serve, Not to be Served. Our organization is like those in other states with REA’s that offer a wide variety of benefits through AMBA. Annual OREA dues are currently $25.00. However, beginning July 1, 2022, there will be a $10.00 increase for the 2022-2023 dues collection. We will keep you informed how that may affect the on-line memberships. There is NOT an option for “Lifetime membership” in OREA.
Visit the website (sponsored by AMBA): oreaweb.com

OEA-Retired:
OEA-R is the NEA affiliate for retired OEA members. Both OEA-R and OREA have interests in preserving PERS benefits, enhancing health care, strengthening public education, and providing social activities to their members; however, OEA-R has a greater presence in the political scene than OREA.
OEA-R dues are $60 per year with a Lifetime membership option of $550.
Visit the website: oearetired.oregoned.org

